Fountain Primary School g

18 Hawkin Street, Londonderry, BT48 6RD. Tel: 028 71 374909

Ardens Sed Virens

Dear Parent/Guardian,

In school we occasionally have to administer plasters should your child
sustain an injury. Some children may have an allergic response to
plasters so for this reason, we ask that all children have permission
from a parent/quardian allowing us to apply a plaster if necessary.
Without an individual consent form, your child cannot be administered
with a plaster.

Please tick the boxes, fill in the details and return the form below:

I am unaware of my child having any allergy to plasters at this time.

I give Fountain Primary School and Nursery Unit permission to administer

a plaster to my child if necessary.

Name of Child:

Class:

Name of Parent/Guardian:

Signed:

Date: / /




